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USE OF SCHOOL STORM SHELTER 
  
 The Gore Board of Education will make any school owned storm shelter available for public 
  use during times of bad weather under the key holder policy. 
 
 No pets, of any kind, shall be allowed in the shelter. Patrons bringing animals to the shelter will 
 not be allowed to enter the shelter. Service animals will be allowed into the shelter for those 
 individuals that have a disability protected under the Americans with Disabilities Act that 
 require the use of a service animal for a protected disability.  
  
 Patrons are encouraged to be weather wise and not to travel to the storm shelter if imminent 
 danger exists. 


